3|

Damico, Traﬂ

From: fierro_roman <fierro_roman@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 12:59 PM

To: COB

Subject: Public Comment re Today's BOS Item J1

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Hello Supervisors,

The recommendation on the Staff Report is that you vote/"adopt" in favor of the Wireless Telecommunications Facilities
Ordinance, PLN-2021-17452.

It's shocking how many exemptions to the state environmental law, CEQA, this draft ordinance has.

Reading the text of the ordinance makes it clear it's bureaucratic language and that it's a green light for multinational
telecom corporations getting their wireless systems built up.

5G is very controversial and there has been a lack of discussion and studies on 5G radiation's effects on living beings,
ecosystems and the very fact that county and city governments are given intimidating language that "federal law" and
the FCC require it.

Please deny this ordinance. Instead, call for city and county meetings on the pros and cons of 5G technology.
Sincerely,
R.D. Fierro

Eureka, CA
(707)601-5466

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



